Thank you for this letter from the Members of Dublin City Council (reference M3/0625).

I stand firmly with Hungary's LGBTQ+ community and will continue to show my support for them through my work in the European Parliament. I have written to the Commission challenging Orban's ban, calling for infringement proceedings, and have joined protest actions in the European Parliament.

I appreciate the Council's attention to this matter and remain available for any further discussion around the protection of LGBTIQ+ rights in the EU.

Is mise, le meas,

Lynn

Lynn Boylan MEP MEP for Dublin | Ireland Sinn Féin ASP 08H247 | Rue Wiertz 60 | B-1047 Bruxelles Email: lynn.boylan@europarl.europa.eu